Dear Sir/Madam,

Since last Nov 2020 we had a meeting with you and your colleagues , and also our Association's
Board Meeting ourself held on last Nov 2020 to discuss the proposal Topic - regulations amendment
of the Cap. 132AF as your email described.Here pleased to inform you that during our Board
Meeting ,we agreed of the above captioned mention " The regulations amendment of the Cap.

132AF . "

If any further enquiry, please don't hesitate to contact us.
Thanks your attention on this matter .

Your Sincerely

Dolly Chan Ms

The Secretary

21 Jan 2021
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